
From: "Fry, Karen" 
To: "Direct to Mayor and Council - DL" 

Date: 1/27/2024 9:33:59 AM 
Subject: Tent fire Oak St/Marine Drive 

 
Council 

 
Though I don't normally advise of all tent fires in the City, I understand that this area has had a lot of 
discussion lately. 

 
This morning our fire crews responded to a tent fire in the encampment at Oak St and Marine Drive. 
The fire destroyed one tent/area and also heavily involved a large tree. One female occupant was 
transported by BCEHS to VGH with smoke inhalation. 

 
I have been advised that the Province issued their Trespass Notice on Monday as planned. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me (re fires) or Sandra. 

Karen 


